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Austrian sisters marching out to witness in Vienna 

 

Our centers are growing. Last month almost every family in Austria found new members, and each new 

member brings strength into the centers. The centers become stronger and are capable of attracting more 

new members, in other words, we are happy to report that we are making progress. Success has given our 

activities new life: We can feel father's joy and we would like to provide much more joy for Him. 

 

The work at our training center has been going on in an intensive way every weekend, introducing new 

people to the Divine Principle. We have experienced that especially at these weekend-seminars the true 

personality of the new people is brought to the surface very quickly. It is always very inspiring to find 

people among them who can feel within a short time a genuine need to actively participate in the 

restoration of the world. 

 

On November 21st we opened a mission in Ghana. The Austrian Family is supporting this project with 

many prayers. 

 

In Vienna our students have been active with A-CARP (Austrian Collegiate Association for Research of 

Principle). In view of the ever-growing need for a concrete stand against the communistic system the 

students are translating Dr. Lee's book "A New Critique of Communism" into German. 

 

We are quite concerned about the fate of the Austrian people, and we are trying hard to reach many young 

people to tell them about a new way of life, about the new world, and to give them new hope for the 

future. 

 

Many greetings to our brothers and sisters all over the earth! 

 

 

 


